
Item G5
Approving Re-Appointments of Al Avery, Dianne Miller, Joanne 
Holmes, and Mike Nolan and New Appointment of Karen 
Bredthauer to the Zoning Board of Adjustment
The Mayor has submitted the re-appointments of Al Avery, Dianne Miller, Joanne Holmes, 
and Mike Nolan to the Zoning Board of Adjustment. These appointments would become 
effective September 1, 2006, upon approval by City Council and would expire on August 31, 
2009. 

The Mayor has also submitted the new appointment of Karen Bredthauer to the Zoning 
Board of Adjustment. Ms. Bredthauer would replace the vacancy of Beckie Bixby. This 
appointment would become effective immediately upon approval by City Council and would 
expire on August 31, 2009.

Approval is recommended.

Tuesday, July 25, 2006
Council Session
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